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Maywood/Rochelle Park Girls Softball Scholarship

Maywood Rochelle Park Girls Softball is accepting applications for a $1,000 scholarship.

Applications must be received by May 15, 2015 in order to be considered.  Late applications will not be accepted. Winner will be notified in June.

Applications should be mailed to Mike Kolmos at 

240 Parkway. Maywood, NJ 07607.

Applications are invited from high school senior girls who:


1) Played MRPGS Softball


2) Reside in Maywood, Rochelle Park, or Hackensack


3) Intend to go to college


4) Played at least one year of high school softball

Applicant’s Name:

Address:

Phone Number:

High School:

High School Address:

High School Phone Number:

Guidance Counselor:

Age:



Birth date:


Year of Graduation:

* For the following questions please attach another sheet if needed.

GPA:

College planning on attending in the fall:

How many years did you play with MRPGS?

How many years did you play high school softball?

Indicate each year and level played (freshman, junior varsity, varsity):

Do you plan to play softball in college?

* List extracurricular activities and dates participated:  

* List all school academic awards and honors and year achieved:

* List all community service involvement.  Note years and hours completed:

* List all sports honors and awards and year achieved.  Please note what the award or           

   honor was:

Essay

Please submit an essay explaining the impact that



Playing softball has had on your life.

Maywood/Rochelle Park Girls Softball


 P.O. Box 731   Maywood, NJ   07607


www.MRPGS.org








